
Dear Virginia, Bob and James- 

  

I would like to serve the Town as a Board member until 12/31/21. 

  

I have lived in the Town since 1976, am a registered voter, and am over the age of 18.  

  

I have served as a Town Board member from1/1/12 to 12/31/12 and then as Town Supervisor 

from 1/1/13 to 12/31/17.  

  

My tenure as Supervisor was during another very contentious period of time in our history 

when the Board was dealing with a very controversial project, the Black Oak Wind Farm. From 

this I have experience dealing with heated meetings and trying to maintain civility but doing the 

required things needed to continue getting Town business done.  

  

I will attend the regular Town Board meeting on February 10 and look forward to speaking to 

the public about this matter. 

  

Ann Rider 

 


